
CHCNA	General	Meeting	
February	19,	2019	
	
Board	members	present:	
Debra	Sistrunk,	Vice	President	
David	Risher,	Treasurer	
Catherine	Wusterhausen,	Secretary	
	
13	people	were	present,	including	board	members.	
	

Meeting	called	to	order	at	6:33	PM	by	the	Vice	President.	

Minutes	
The	February	minutes	were	read	and	adopted	as	read.	
	
Treasurers	Report	

• Checking	account	available	balance	is	$3,637.29			
• Petty	cash	balance	is	$10.50.	
• Treasurer's	report	approved.	

	
Guest	speaker:	Ms.	Vivien	Addison,	director	of	the	St.	John	Branch	of	the	Austin	Public	Library	
Ms.	Addison	provided	information	about	the	resources	and	services	available	at	the	St.	John	
Branch	of	the	Austin	Public	Library,	and	discussed	possible	outreach	activities	in	the	
neighborhood.			
	
Old	Business	

• There	will	be	a	neighborhood	garage	sale	on	April	6.		Bonnie	Turek	and	David	Risher	will	
put	out	the	signs.	

• There	will	be	a	neighborhood	cleanup	on	April	13.		Meet	at	the	Old	Town	Clubhouse	
beginning	at	8	am.	

• Discussion	ways	to	improve	community	engagement.		Suggestions	including:	better	
advertising	of	guest	speakers;	forming	a	welcoming	committee;	developing	short	term	
project	groups;	using	social	media	

	
New	Business	

• Some	non-AISD	school	buses	have	been	seen	cutting	through	the	neighborhood.		Errol	
Hardin	will	reach	out	to	the	school	to	discuss	the	agreement	about	bus	routing.	

• There	is	a	sign	announcing	that	a	Valero	is	coming	soon	at	Creekside	and	290.	
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	7:35	pm,	and	a	meeting	of	the	Neighborhood	Contact	Team	convened	to	
discuss	the	proposed	zoning	change	at	700	E.	290.		This	meeting	adjourned	at	7:50	pm.	
	
	



	

	

	

	


